
From: Office of the Registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -EB-2022-0200
Date: Monday, November 21, 2022 1:56:51 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, November 21, 2022 1:07 AM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-21

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Tabatha Jones

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Good afternoon, ladies and gentlemen.

I do NOT want gas prices raised. Life is hard enough with food prices, gas prices etc.
I believe in my heart, this is wrong and the business only wants to raise our costs because of greed. In my opinion.
Why else would they?
Please! Don’t accept their proposal to raise prices!
Give us Canadians a break.

Thank you very much!

Tabatha M. Jones

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --




